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May 2014

Dear Parent

Welcome to the final Transition Newsletter.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone, staff, parents and pupils who have supported the school during this ‘transitional’ phase. We are all looking forward to starting the new session together.

Transition Steering Group
The group met on Thursday 8th May 2014. The minutes of the meeting can be found on the school website. 

[image: image4.jpg]


 

Playground

Our playground equipment has been successfully installed and children are enjoying using it. We have organised activities with our Active Schools coordinator, Marie Baxter, to help train children in using the equipment safely.
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Our pupils have noticed a difference!
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Joint Activities for Pupils 
Lunch and Play

On Monday 16th June all our Primary 5 and 6 children will have lunch together at Giffnock and then an opportunity to play together on the recently installed equipment. 

Meet your Class
On the afternoon of Friday 20th June all pupils will meet their new classes together. 
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Parent Council News

A recent social ‘Film Night’ held for pupils in primary 5 and 6, was very popular and well attended.

Next meeting is on Monday 2nd June 2014 @ 7pm.

Opportunities for Parents

P5 and P6 Induction meeting
Parents of pupils transferring to the Giffnock Campus in August are invited to attend an induction meeting on Friday 20th June. Details to follow.
May I remind parents that a weekly drop in service with the Senior Management Team takes place on the following days/times:

Robslee Primary

Thursday mornings – 9.00 a.m. – 9.30 a.m.

Giffnock Primary

Friday mornings – 9.00 a.m. – 9.30 a.m.

Yours sincerely


Pauline Ferguson
Head Teacher
�





It’s better it’s a bit quieter!


Paul P4





| really really like the spring jump


Maleeeha P3





Primary 5 wrote rules for responsible behaviour in the playground:-





Keep your hands by your side and keep your feet still.


One person at a time on every piece of equipment 


Be fair and join the end of the queue.


Please be kind and don’t shout at people to hurry up.


Respect the equipment.
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I play with my friends on everything!


Harris P6








It’s more enjoyable. I like the music trail best it’s fun!


Iman P4





Thank you to everyone who took time to offer their views and suggestions in our recent survey. Our parent, pupil and staff responses have been collated and an information leaflet has been produced.  You should have received a copy, if not please contact the school office. 








�Car Boot Sale Saturday 7th June
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